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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II, Suite 3100
101 Marietta Street, N. W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Subject: Virgil C. Sumner Nuclear Station
Docket No. 50/395
Potential Significant Deficiency.
Interim Report
Nuclear Eng. File 3.1051

Dear Mr. O'Reilly,

On November 26, 1980, Mr. Bob McFarland of NRC Region II was notified of a
esismic Installation Notpotential significant deficiency on the subject:

Inspected. The report was made by Mr. J. A. Wactor.

An interim report was made to you by letter dated 12/3/80. The evaluation
of discrepancies by structural engineering have not yet been completed. We
expect to complete the evaluation by February 23, 1981.

Very tr21y yours, r
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T. C. Nichols, Jr.
I
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cc: 7. C. Summer O. W. Dixon, Jr.
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